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Dates For Your Diary 

 13th December - Y1 & Y2 Christmas  

Celebration 2pm - parents welcome 

 15th December - Years 3-6 Christmas Carols 

at St Marys Church 10:30am start - parents 

welcome 

 18th December - Reception Nativity 2pm - 

parents welcome 

 19th December - Break up for Christmas 

 4th January - Return to school 

Attendance this week  

Whole School: 94.3% 

Reception: 91.9% 

Pandas: 100% 

Rabbits:  95.7% 

Year 2: 93.2% 

Year 3: 86.1% 

Year 4: 98.1% 

Year 5: 92.3% 

Year 6: 98.4% 

Message from Mrs Kilyan 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are in full swing preparing for our Christmas               

performances and I look forward to you watching the  

children and staff’s hard work in action next week and the 
final two days of term.   

Yesterday’s PTA Christmas fayre was a huge success and it 
was wonderful to see so many of you there enjoying the 

food and entertainment. Not only would I like to thank you 

all for supporting the school, but I would like to thank the 

PTA and Mrs MacLeod for their efforts and planning to   

create and set up the event. I look forward to finding out 

how much the PTA has raised for the children at Denham 

Green.   

After the event last night, a donation of a Christmas gift for 

one lucky child was given to the PTA from Wiggly Woo’s. 
Today, I placed all names in a pot a selected one lucky 

recipient of this generous gift. Congratulations to Danny in 

Year 6. 

A final message from me regarding Dojo. This is a useful 

resource for staff to share homework, individual and whole 

class successes and photos from within the classroom and 

to communicate important messages. In return, it is a tool 

to share messages or raise questions with the class    

teachers. However, I have been concerned recently by 

the tone and rudeness of a few messages staff have      

received. Please remember we will not tolerate         

threatening or    abusive messages and if these continue, I 

will be left with no choice but to contact parents and    

remove them from  Dojo.  Take a moment to think before 

pressing send. If your concern is that great, please come 

and speak to either the class teacher or a member of the 

leadership team. A school is most successful when we 

work together.   

As always, I appreciate all of your continued support and 

have a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs Kilyan  

Behaviour Champions 

Year 1: Robin & George 

Year 2: Adam 

Year 3: Matthew 

Year 4: Ishika 

Year 5: Dylan 

Year 6: Delia 

Stars Of The Week 

Year 1: Charlie & Kallie-May 

Year 2: Olivia 

Year 3: Elle 

Year 4: Abigail 

Year 5: Kwame 

Year 6: Rayan 
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